
 

SpringTerm 

Biscovey Nursery and Infants’ Academy 
This Week’s Highlights 

Thursday 13th February 2020 

Key Diary Dates: 

 

Website www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk   

@BiscoveyInfants @aspireacademytrust @AspireAcademies 

 

INSET DAYS - school will be closed to pupils   

Friday 14th Feb INSET day 

Monday 24th Feb ~INSET day   

Tuesday 25th Feb  ~ Reading café 2pm to 3pm 

17th  to 21st February 2020 (half term break) 

Thursday 5th March ~ World Book Day ~ Julia Donaldson 
theme 

Wednesday 25th March ~ Easter Extravaganza 

27th March  ~ Last day of term 

14th April ~ Start of Summer Term 

 

 

 Achievment Awards 

Congratulations to this weeks Star 
Achievers. 

 

 

Puffins ~ Lara & Layla 

Kingfishers ~ Ivy & Jacob 

Swallows ~ Bethanie & Flinn 

Swifts ~ Riley & Ethan 

Robins ~ Aidan & Bradley 

Owls ~ To all of Owls for being                
brilliant during story telling 

Absence Notification  

Parents are reminded that you 
must provide the school with a 
daily reason for your child’s    
absence, including details of the 
illness at the first opportunity or 
they will be marked as            
unauthorised absence.  

Please inform the school office 
by phone call (01726) 812006 
option 1.  

Any pupil who has vomiting or 
diarrhoea must remain absent 
from school for 48 hours         
following the last episode of      
sickness and/or diarrhoea.  

Swallows class have been retelling favourite stories using story spoons. Story spoons have characters and props painted on 
them to use just like puppets. We have had some fantastic story telling stories with humour and giggles. They also had a very 
enjoyable visit from Barney the PAT dog. 

 Reminder 

Year 1 are inviting their parents to join 
them for an exciting “reading cafe” on 
Tuesday 25th February 2-3pm. Come 
and share some exciting stories with your 
child and see how we teach your child to 
read. Teachers and RWI leader will be 
available to discuss your child’s progress 
in reading. 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Sanders, our 
nursery lead, who will be welcoming her 

new baby in the summer. 

http://www.probusschool.org.uk

